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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                         

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  

 

Welcome back to our students for Term 2. We hope you all                      

enjoyed a relaxing Easter School holidays. 

We have lots of exciting things planned for Term 2. On our                   

calendar in the next few weeks we have a Soccer Gala, Black 

Ranges Cross  Country, School Photos and 

our School Sports in Halls Gap! 

It’s shaping up to be a very sporty term and 

our students are keen to impress!  

Principal Anthony Cain 

03 53542537 

0407 285 695 

moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 



Upcoming events… 
 

 

 

 

 21st April 

MARC 

 

 

 23rd April 

Soccer  

 

 

 30th April 

School Photos 

 

 

 Tuesday 5th May 

Black Ranges Cross             

Country—St Arnaud 

 

 

 Friday 8th May 

MDSSA Sports at 

Halls Gap 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Our school photos will be taken on 

Thursday 30th April, prices and             

further details will be available soon. 

SOCCER 

Next Thursday 23rd of April, our                   

students will be attending a Soccer 5 

gala day at Alexandra Oval. 

Permission form is attached. 

SCHOOL SPORTS 

Our school Sports will be held on              

Friday 8th May in Halls Gap.  

Halls Gap Primary School will be                

catering the lunch orders at the 

sports. Please return the attached            

order form ASAP.  

1 form per child please. 



As an end of Term 1 treat, our    

students joined Maroona PS for a  

special viewing of “Shaun the 

Sheep” at the  Astor Cinema in              

Ararat.  

                                                      

After the movie, we walked 

to the  Gardens for lunch 

and then onto the YMCA 

for a swim! 

 



BOOK CLUB 

Issue 3 of Book 

Club is attached to 

this                    

newsletter. Orders 

are due back at 

school by              

Wednesday 29th 

April, or you can 

order and pay 

online. 

Thank you to Reece                

Plumbing in Ararat for their 

continued support of 

Moyston Primary School. 

  

Reece have recently                     

donated two new bubble 

taps to our school. 

 

Thank you Reece Plumbing. 



       
BLACK RANGES 

CROSS COUNTRY 

In the lead up to the                

holidays and over the next 

few weeks, we will be                

practising hard for the 

School Sports but  also the 

Cross Country which will be 

held during the same week. 

 

 

Parents of students who qualify for 

Cross Country will be notified by the 

school and given further details. 

 

Black Ranges Division                           

Cross Country 

Tuesday 5th May 

Lord Nelson Park 

St. Arnaud 

MDSSA—Sports 

Friday 8th May 

Halls Gap Oval 



Thank you to Rob Marshall for topping up our school sand 

pit today. The students have been having a great time                 

playing in the fresh sand! 



EASTER MARKET 

Our Easter fundraising this year 

was a huge success! 

 

We held a stall at the Moyston 

Easter Market where we sold our 

raffle tickets, cakes, slices, fresh 

produce and bric-a-brac. All of 

these items were kindly made or 

donated by school families. We        

also held a ‘lucky note’ game . 

 

The school made an amazing             

$1200 profit for Easter! 

 

Our fundraising coordinator, Lydia 

did a fantastic job organising the 

stall. A huge thank you must also 

go to all of the parents who 

helped on the day and in the lead 

up to the market. 

 

 



MOYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

1349 Ararat-Halls Gap Road 

Moyston, Victoria 3377 

 

Ph: (03) 5354 2537 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 

 

www.facebook.com/moystonprimaryschool 

Pilates with Zaiga 
Monday 9am 

Friday 2.45pm 

School Library 

$8.00 

45 minutes 
All welcome 

Dylan and Lily were 

both presented with 

Reading Eggs awards 

this week. 

 

Well done on all of 

your hard work! 


